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I am a Voter residing in Portland and I really appreciate having the option to vote by 

mail. I like having the time to research and read up on what I am voting for and 

having the option to vote without worrying about time constraints and access to in 

person voting or having to deal with crowd and so on. 

 

Forcing in person voting is going to bar many people have accessibility issues from 

voting. People may be sick, unable to take off work, does not own a vehicle and so 

on. 

 

This makes the voting process less fair because less people will have access to 

voting and less people's votes will be represented. Making voting harder is not 

democratic but manipulative. 


